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4. Following the further consultation that took place with parents with learning difficulties/disabilities, can you provide some information about your plans for advocacy in relation to this group going forward.

We had some great feedback from parents with learning disabilities regarding their use of advocacy and the importance of continuing this type of service so will definitely be including provision for parents with learning disabilities involved in court or childcare proceedings within the Advocacy Hub. West Sussex also want this provision going forward.

